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Diary Dates:  

June 

28th  Reception Sports Day 

1:45pm 

29th Nursery Sports Day  

9 ð10am & 2ñ3pm 

30th KS1 Sports Day 

1:45pm 

July  

1st KS2 Sports Day 1.30pm  

5th Year 6 Reward Day to 

Blackpool 

6th ñ8th      Year 4  to 

Winmarleigh  

7th New Reception Parents 

meeting  

14th Year 6 Hollywood Ball  

20th Year 6 Assembly at 

10.00am 

20th July TERM ENDS  @ 

1.30PM   

School attendance this 

week is 95.9% which is 

above national average. 

Well done!  

Summer Fun Day  
On Saturday we enjoyed our annual Summer Fun Day at school. Many 

thanks to all of the parents and staff who supported the event and 

made it a huge success. In particular, we would like to thank Mrs 

Wright in the School Office for co -ordinating the event, Nikki, Steve 

and Satya for providing the catering and Unite Martial Arts,  Revolu-

tion Morris Dancing and Kew Woods Primary Singing Club for  enter-

taining us. We are also extremely grateful for the generous    dona-

tions of raffle prizes from the Pageant, Spar (Kew), Johnson's Toyota, 

Farmer Teds, Martin Mere, Tesco (Kew), Blackpool Pleasure Beach, 

Southport Theatre, Whittakers and Playtown. We were also supported 

at the event by some of our fabulous Year 5 students: Dominic, 

Darcey, Brad, Rhianna, Marnie, Will, Ben and from Year 4:  Katie W 

and Connie. Thanks to a real ôKewõ team effort and the  parental sup-

port at the event we raised an amazing £1600.  

 



Our Year 6 pupils have been continuing with their personal, social and health education focus as 

part of their transition work towards high school. Altru drama group visited them and 

performed a play exploring the issues. Each class also had a follow up workshop so the children 

were able to discuss the issues and ask questions, as well as raise any concerns. The Year 6 

teachers commented on how mature Year 6 were and fully engaged in the workshops.  
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